
 

     Christina B. Smith 

 
Christina Smith was appointed Director for the Division of Accounting and Auditing at the 

Florida Department of Financial Services in January 2011.  The Division has a myriad of 

responsibilities including state payroll, central accounting and reporting, unclaimed property, 

auditing and investigating fraudulent use of state funds.   Christina has more than 18 years of 

experience with the State.  She has led many initiatives to standardize, automate, and improve 

the State business processes. 

 

Christina previously served as the Division’s Assistant Director for three years, and as one of the 

Department’s team leads for Project Aspire for five years.  She assisted the State’s agencies with 

identifying and preparing for business process changes that were to occur when the State moved 

to a new accounting system. 

 

Christina was employed by the Florida Department of Transportation’s Comptroller Office for 

10 years prior to joining the Department.  Christina received her Bachelor’s degree in 

Accounting from Florida State University. 

 

 


